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The accounts for the season 2021/22 should be read bearing the following 
points in mind: 

1. These are not the final accounts for the season.  We still have money 
coming in for the dinner and we still have the dinner to pay for.  However, 
since the income for the dinner more or less equals the cost it will make 
only a marginal difference to the final figure for the year.  We will have 
higher costs for the engraving of trophies this year.  Last year we had less 
in the way of print competitions.  The laptop and the projector are getting 
a little old and we might have to replace them if they fail. 
 

2. Notwithstanding this, I have prepared the current balance sheet and 
incorporated the accounts for the last season which should give us some 
indication of where we stand compared to last year.  Although the 
position looks healthier on paper than last year by £347.80 it is important 
to note that the £400 paid so far for the dinner will be cancelled out by 
the cost of the dinner, so any dinner income should be disregarded. 
 

3. With this in mind it is my proposal that we raise the membership 
subscription from £34 to £40 p.a. and from £62 for couples to £72.  Prices 
for everything are increasing and raising subscriptions will help to offset 
this. This is the first increase that we will have had since the 2015/16 
season and, compared to other camera clubs and other clubs generally, 
represents good value for money.   
 

4. When we have received all the monies for the Annual Dinner and paid for 
it, I will be in a position to have the accounts audited and at that stage I 
will email all members with an audited balance sheet. 

DAVID NIMAN 
Treasurer 
Northallerton Camera Club 
7th April 2022 
 



 

 


